January 23, 1967

Miss Margo Wolff c/o AUFBAU 2121 Broadway New York, N. Y. 10023

Dear Miss Wolff:

Many thanks for sending me a tear sheet from the recent issue of AUFBAU, in which you mention my tribute to the late Mrs. Michael at the Erna Michael Memorial Lecture.

I very much appreciate your warm words. I especially accept as highly complimentary your remark that I come from a German-Jewish background. It is indicative to me of the high esteem in which you hold me even though, in fact, my folks came from Poland. You may be sure, however, that I would have been just as proud had I come from German Jewry.

Cordially yours,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

RNL/fz cc: Mr. J. Michael